
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

FY 2019 Budget Hearing 

November 2, 2018 

 

 

The Fiscal Year 2019 Budget Hearing for the Village of Niles has been scheduled 

for Tuesday, November 20, 2018, at 5:45 p.m. at the Howard Leisure Center, 

6676 Howard St, Niles, Illinois.   This meeting is open to the public. 

 

All citizens of the community are invited to attend the Budget Hearing.  The 

Village of Niles encourages its residents to review the budget document and to 

submit written or oral comments at the budget hearing.  The fiscal year 2019 

proposed budget document may be inspected by the public between the hours of 

8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday at the Howard Leisure Center or 

on the Park District’s website www.niles-parks.org beginning Friday, November 2, 

2018. 

 

 

Heather Petrie 

Village Clerk 

http://www.niles-parks.org/

